
additional minor variance

info henleyheights.com <info@henleyheights.com>
Fri 6/7/2024 11:16 AM
To:​Taya Taraba <Taya.Taraba@portcolborne.ca>​

Hi Taya someone from the city who is doing the report on the Humboldt application asked me to send
this email 

We would like to confirm we are requesting an additional minor variance to allow 45% of the gross
floor area for an accessory dwelling as opposed to the allowed 40%
Thanks
Tim


